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July 12, 2024  

E. Gladys Ave and E. Main St Water Line Replacement Project 

City of Hermiston, Oregon 

 TRAFFIC IMPACT STATEMENT 

 

NOTICE: 

 

 

We will be starting construction on E. Gladys Ave between NE 3rd St and NE 7th Street on 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024.  

 

No Parking will be allowed on E. Gladys Ave, from NE 3rd Street to NE 7th Street, starting 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024. 

 

We expect to finish this phase of the project around the end of August. Once the project 

is finished, on-street parking will then be allowed. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation with this effort as we work to improve the roadway. 

 

 

PROJECT CONTACTS: 

Josh Walters – Project Superintendent – 509-366-9294 

 

 

Please feel free to contact me directly with questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dan DeRousie 

Project Leader 

509-412-5356 

Dan@culbertconstruction.com  

mailto:Dan@culbertconstruction.com

